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Sponsored Chinese art history panel at Association
for Asian Studies 2024

Online / Seattle - Association for Asian Studies 2024 Annual Conference
Deadline: Oct 6, 2023

Michelle C. Wang, Georgetown University

The Association for Chinese Art History (ACAH) seeks submissions for one sponsored panel at
the 2024 Association for Asian Studies Annual Conference (virtual: March 1, 2024; in-person:
March 14-17, 2024). With support from the Bei Shan Tang Foundation, ACAH is pleased to provide
funding to one virtual or in-person panel for which the majority of the papers (two out of three;
three out of four) focus on Chinese art and architectural history and the visual cultures of global
and diasporic Chinas, from any historical period.

Costs  for  conference  registration  and  attendance  will  be  reimbursed  up  to  a  maximum of
USD$1500.00 for the panel. Participants on a virtual or in-person panel who register for the in-per-
son conference may reimburse costs for participation at the in-person conference. Participants
on a virtual panel who register for the virtual conference only may reimburse costs for the virtual
conference.

To  apply ,  p lease  submit  the  fo l lowing  in  one  pdf  f i le  by  October  6 ,  2023  to
achinesearthistory@gmail.com: (1) confirmation of panel acceptance, (2) panel and paper abs-
tracts, (3) CVs of each panelist. Panel chairs will be notified by November 3, 2023 if their panel
has been accepted for sponsorship. In addition to this open call for submissions, the ACAH board
of directors is pleased to support a commissioned roundtable session, “Perspectives on Curating
Chinese Art Today.” Both ACAH-sponsored panels will be listed in the print conference program.
For more information regarding ACAH, please visit: https://acah.info/.
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